
From: Kasey Jones
To: Roe, Dilan, Env. Health
Cc: carybgrayson@gmail.com
Subject: 1310 Houston Place, Dublin - Bay Counties Petroleum
Date: Monday, April 30, 2012 10:34:16 AM

Dear Ms. Roe,
 
As we just discussed, Stratus recommends that all of the monitoring wells associated
with the subject site be gauged and sampled during the second quarter of 2012. 
Does the Alameda County Environmental Health Department concur with this
recommendation?
 
Sincerely,
 
Kasey L. Jones
Senior Project Manager
STRATUS ENVIRONMENTAL, INC.
PH (415) 516-0373
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